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 Police Seek Help Locating Missing Adult  

 
RELEASE DATE:  Jan. 3, 2022 

CONTACT PERSON: On-duty PIO 

CASE NUMBER:  22-47604 

 

Gresham, Ore.— Gresham Police is asking for the public’s assistance with locating a missing 22-year-

old female, Kristin Smith; she sometimes uses the last name Reedus. Kristin’s family says that she 

usually checks in with them frequently. They are concerned because she hasn’t checked in and they 

haven’t seen her since Nov. 19, 2022, when they saw her in Portland, near Mall 205.  

Kristin’s family is concerned because she was reportedly in an abusive relationship in the past. They 

are concerned that she is being prevented from contacting her family. Kristin is described as being 5-

feet-2-inches tall, with strawberry blonde hair and blue eyes, and weighs 100 pounds. Attached are 

recent photos of Kristin. 

Anyone who knows of Kristin’s whereabouts is asked to call the Gresham Police Tip Line at 503-618-

2719 or non-emergency at 503-823-3333. 
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